
 

                                               

 

 

15th April 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Fairfield Summer Activities 2024 

This year we have the opportunity to welcome future Year 7 students to Fairfield High 

School for four days of educational activities. The week will be a perfect chance for students 

to meet their future peers and become familiar with Fairfield. 

Students attending the week can expect to enjoy activities listed below: 

• Team Building 

• Crazy Science 

• Multi-Skills Sports 

• Fun Food 

• Maths Treasure Hunts 

• Literacy Games and Investigations 

• Action packed Drama workshops 

• Creative Crafts 

• Forest Schools 

• Sports Day Competitions 

Fairfield staff will lead the activities and we have worked hard to make sure it will be good 

fun and never boring! 

The activities are for four days from Monday, 19th August until Thursday, 22nd August 2024. 

Each day will run from 9am to 3:30pm. The cost of all 4 days will be £100 per child. (There is 

no cost for children in receipt of Free School Meals).   

Further details of the week and how to make payment will be emailed to parents/carers who 

express interest in their child attending closer to the end of the school term.  If you would like 

to express interest in your child attending this week, please complete the google form by 

Friday, 24th May.  

https://forms.office.com/e/jM4VfNg386 

If you have any questions please get in touch with Miss L Botting (lbotting@gvsc.org.uk) or 

Mr S Muirhead (smuirhead@gvsc.org.uk).  

We are looking forward to welcoming your child to school for a great week of summer 

activities! 

Best wishes 

 

Miss L Botting & Mr S Muirhead 
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